Progress with Committee Resolutions

Date of Meeting	Item number and title	Resolution	Progress
27 January 2022	5. PROGRESS ON DELIVERING DENBIGHSHIRE'S HOUSING AND HOMELESSNESS STRATEGY	RESOLVED that, subject to the above observations and the provision of the additional information requested during the course of the discussion to— (a) acknowledge the work undertaken to date to implement the Housing and Homelessness Strategy Action Plan, along with the progress made thus far with its delivery, and (b) request that a further progress report on the Action Plan's delivery be presented to the Committee during the autumn of 2022.	Lead Members and officers informed of the Committee's recommendations. The additional information requested has been circulated to Committee members in the 'Information Brief' document. (b) A progress report on the Action Plan's delivery has been scheduled into the Committee's forward work programme for its meeting on 24 November 2022 (see Appendix 1)
	6. LIBRARY SERVICE STANDARDS AND PERFORMANCE	 (a) to acknowledge the efforts of the county's libraries to adapt and deliver an excellent service to Denbighshire residents during the Covid-19 pandemic; (b) to receive and note the information provided on the Library Service's performance in delivering against the 6th Framework of Welsh Public Library Standards 	Lead Member and Officers advised of the Committee's recommendations.

	during 2020/21 along with the update on developments to date during 2021/22, and (c) to request that a further report on the Service's performance in delivering against the Welsh Public Library Standards during 2021/22 be submitted to the Committee in January 2023.	(c) A report on the Service's performance during 2021/22 has been scheduled into the Committee's forward work programme for presentation in January 2023 (see Appendix 1).
7. REDUCTION OF SINGLE USE PLASTICS AND CARBON REDUCTION IN THE SCHOOL MEALS SERVICE	RESOLVED that subject to the above comments, concerns and observations to request that the Cabinet on behalf of the Council write to the Welsh Government seeking it to — (a) work with local authorities across Wales in a bid to reduce and eradicate the practice of using single use plastics and non-recyclable goods in the supply, preparation and serving of school meals, and (b) provide sufficient financial resources to all local authorities to enable them to realise the above objectives, facilitate carbon reduction measures within their School Catering Services whilst securing the delivery of a sustainable school meals service.	Lead Members and officers informed of the Committee's recommendations. The Chair of the Committee is scheduled to present a report detailing the Committee's recommendations to Cabinet at its meeting on 15 March 2022. The report (and webcast in due course) can be seen by following link below: https://moderngov.denbighshiregov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx? Cld=281&Mld=6463&LLL=0